
Stokes County Beekeepers Association

Minutes for Tuesday August 13, 2024

Present:

Katie Sizemore (President), Dan Joyner (Vice President), Karen Butner (Treasurer), Marcus Wright 
(Secretary)

Absent:

Brian Cain (Program Manager)

Call to Order:

Katie Sizemore called the meeting to order at 7:57 p.m.

Approval of Minutes:

The July minutes were distributed to the members. A motion was made, seconded, and approved to 
accept the minutes as posted on the web site.

Treasurer’s Report:

Karen reported the club’s balance as $3656.22. There were $286.88 in checks not cleared as of the 
meeting.

Old Business:  Daryl reminded the club there is still plenty of opportunity to enter honey in the Stokes 
County Fair. It was expressed members could choose a night to sell honey at the fair by contacting a club 
officer.

New Business:  Dan suggested we take advantage of printing five hundred 5x7 inch club information 
cards for $125.  These would be used to promote the Club and Bee School. The card design will be 
approved by the officers prior to the next meeting. A motion was made, seconded, and accepted to 
proceed.

Travis gave the 2025 Bee School dates as Feb 1, 8, 15 22 and the practical test on March 8th.

Local bee events were announced: Kernersville on Aug 17, Farm Fest on September 21, and Stokes 
Stomp on September 14.

Next Meeting:

The next meeting will be held on September 10, 2024.

Meeting Adjourned:

 8:22 p.m.


